
 

 

11/7/2024  

 

 

Dear Commission Member, 

 

The next meeting of the LTSS Trust Commission Investment Strategy Subcommittee is scheduled for November 

14th from 1:00 pm to 2:30 pm. We will conduct the meeting via a Zoom webinar.  Each of you should have 

received an email with a unique link to join the webinar as a panelist. Please note that the meeting will be live 

streamed on TVW. 

 

The meeting agenda and meeting materials are attached and can be found on the LTSS Trust Commission web 

page. Please be sure to read the documents prior to the meeting.  

 

If you have any questions about the meeting, please contact Sarah Cleland at Sarah.Cleland@dshs.wa.gov.    

 

Thank you again for your commitment to serving Washingtonians. With your recommendations and input, 

Washington will implement a universal long-term care program that will give individuals needing long-term care 

and their families more security and choices in how they access the services and supports they need. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Senator Curtis King 

LTSS Trust Commission, Investment Strategy Subcommittee Chair 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://wacaresfund.wa.gov/about/commission
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Enclosures (4) 

cc:  Bea Rector, Assistant Secretary, ALTSA 

 Ben Veghte, WA Cares Fund Director 

Sarah Cleland, LTSS Trust Commission Manager 

Jordy Wihak, LTSS Trust Commission Administrative Assistant 

 


